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MASSACHUSETTS INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY 
GRADUATE STUDENT COUNCIL 

General Council Meeting 
March 1, 2006 

GSC Office, 5:30pm 
 
Resolution 52gsc10.4 
 Title: Deadlines for Architectural Changes to the New Graduate Residence 
 Sponsor: Eric Weese, HCA Chair 
 Submitted: March 1, 2006 
 
Whereas, the current deadline for signing architectural plans for the new graduate 
residence is currently set as March 31, 2006; and 
 
Whereas, this deadline may not allow for sufficient substantive student input as defined in 
resolution 52gsc.10.1; 
 
We, the representative body of MIT graduate students, insist that the deadline be extended 
by the amount needed to ensure substantive student input into the planning of the new 
graduate residence. 


